From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 14 June 2012 13:28
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 12/00678/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 1:27 PM on 14 Jun 2012 from Mr Matthew Conisbee.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential 

	Case Officer:
	Rebekah Morgan 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Matthew Conisbee

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Cotswold House College Barn Farm Colony Road, Sibford Gower, Oxfordshire OX15 5RY


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I would like to put forward my strong view as held by numerous other local villagers, that the change of use not be granted to the owners of this pub the Bishops Blaize. The pub was always a huge part of village life and could continue to be so if in the hands of other people. If the change of use is granted the pub will be lost forever, which would be a travesty to the villages of Sibford Gower, Ferris and Burdrop. It is clear that the current owners never had any intention of making a success of the pub, and bought the property with the intention of making a profit by changing its use. This must not be permitted.


